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Vessel Owners, Operators, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the 

contents of this Navigation Notice are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 

 
 

 

Local Notice to Mariners 30 / 2025 
 

Tidal Harbour controlling depth for North Harbour 

  
 

 

Mariners are hereby advised that, following the most recent hydrographic survey, 

the controlling depth in the Tidal Harbour is now 5.3m. 

 

The Survey Vessel Sea Herald will be undertaking bed levelling works to further 

increase the harbour depth. 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with extreme caution until further notice is issued 

confirming an increase in depth. 

 

 

Port of Aberdeen  

Marine Department  

8th August 2025 

 


